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OUR MISSION
By providing an environment 
where learning opportunities 
take place and community 
relationships are enriched, 
the Sudie A. Fulford 
Community Learning Center 
will develop individual 
capacity and improve the 
quality of life for Swainsboro 
and Emanuel County.

Phone: 478.289.2464
Fax: 478.289.2465
Email: jdschwabe@ega.edu
Normal Hours of Operation
Monday - Friday: 8 a.m. – 5 p.m.
Other times by appointmentat East Georgia State College

UPCOMING EVENTS

Message From The Director
A busy September is scheduled at the Center!  Our third installment of 
the 2017 Total Wellness Series is scheduled for September 12.  This 
session’s focus is “Living with Arthritis”. 

A second “Cooking for a Lifetime” workshop will be offered September 
26.  For specific information regarding these activities or to schedule an 
event, please give us a call. We hope to see you soon!

OUR GOALS
Education
Civic Engagement
Hospitality

TOTAL WELLNESS SERIES REMINDER

The third session in our Total Wellness Series will be held 
Thursday, September 12, at noon. The program is 

“Living with Arthritis”. There is no cost to participate, and 
enrollment is limited to 20. The session will feature lunch, 
presentation, handouts and door prizes. Pre-registration is 

required and may be made by calling the Center at 
478-289-2464. 

September 6---Bobcat Buddies Orientation
September 8---GSU Partnership for Rural Health
September 12---Total Wellness Series, Part 3
September 12, 14, 19, 21, 26, 28---Bobcat Buddies 
				            Tutoring/Mentoring
September 14---Fulford Advisory Board Meeting

September 21---Emanuel County Family Connection
                          Convocation Luncheon
September 25---EGSC Foundation Meeting 
September 26---Cooking for a Lifetime Workshop
September 27---Georgia Aquaculture Association Meeting
October 7---EGSC Alumni and Friends Gala

TOTAL SOLAR ECLIPSE CELEBRATION WAS A SHINING SUCCESS!

SOME OF OUR AUGUST VISITORS

Top Left: The Sunshine House Workshop
Bottom Left: Tribeta Biology Honor Society Induction Ceremony

Bottom Right: High School Counselors Workshop



Mark Your Calender! 
7th Annual Family Astronomy Night

THURSDAY - NOVEMBER 9

Our 7th Annual Family Astronomy Night will be held 
Thursday, November 9, from 5:00 p.m. until 7:30 p.m. We are 
very excited about this year’s event! Special presentations are 
planned from Max McKelvey, retired astronomy educator from 

Savannah, GA., and a  variety of hands-on science activities will 
be provided by Darlene Dickens and David Chevalier, EGSC 

science instructors and Erin Youmans, Magnolia Midlands GYSTC 
Coordinator. Two planetarium shows will also be part of the event. 

We hope you’ll join us for this fantastic annual event!

Mark your calendars!  

Former students and friends of East Georgia State College will come 
together Saturday, October 7, from 6:00 p.m. until 9:00 p.m. at the 

Fulford Center for the 2nd Annual Alumni and Friends Gala, a 
semi-formal dinner and celebration. 

A Night Under the Stars is the theme of this year’s event, 
which will feature entertainment, food, fellowship, a silent auction, 

and most importantly, the opportunity to honor EGSC, EGC, and ECJC 
alumni and thank them for their continued support.  

For ticket information, contact Marsha Moore, Development Coordinator, at 478-289-2193.

LEAVE A LEGACY
 		  	
All of our programming supports the Fulford Center’s goals of education, civic engagement, and 
hospitality. Last year, the Fulford Center touched the lives of over 8100 visitors. 

When you are honoring or memorializing family and friends, please consider making a donation to 
the Sudie A. Fulford Community Learning Center through the East Georgia State College 
Foundation. The Foundation is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization. All gifts are tax deductible to the 
extent approved by law.  Contact Elizabeth Gilmer at 289-2037 for more information.

2nd ANNUAL ALUMNI AND FRIENDS GALA TO BE HELD OCTOBER 7


